
 

 
 

Public Scoping Meeting for the 

Dry Creek Greenway Multi-Use Trail Project EIR 
 
The public scoping meeting for the EIR is part of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) process.  
The purpose is to gather public input about the scope of the environmental impact issues the community 
feels should be addressed in the Draft EIR.  The scoping meeting is an opportunity for those who may not 
have been involved during project planning to offer comments. Comment cards are being provided with 
pre-printed address information for easy submittal. Comments may also be submitted in letter form using 
the contact information provided.  
 
Tonight’s Information Stations 

 Environmental Process 
 CEQA Process Flow Chart 
 Potential Environmental Effects 
 Project Location 
 Preliminary Alternatives 
 Comment Cards 

 
Additional Information 
Please see the project website for additional copies of the Notice of Preparation (NOP) and the comment 
card. The Updated Feasibility Analysis is also available on the project website.  
http://www.roseville.ca.us/transportation/bikeways/dc_study.asp   
 
Future Meetings for Public Input on the Proposed Project 
After the end of the public scoping period, the consultants and City staff will consider the input about 
potential environmental issues and prepare the Draft EIR.  The Draft EIR will be released for public review 
for 45 days. Members of the public and affected agencies will have the opportunity to provide written 
comments on the EIR analysis, environmental conclusions, and mitigation measures during the Draft EIR 
comment period. As required by CEQA, when the Final EIR is prepared, it will include written responses to 
important environmental issues raised in comments on the Draft EIR.  When the Final EIR is complete, the 
City Council will hold a public hearing to consider certification of the EIR and to consider the merits of, and 
take action on, the project. 
 
Due to the time limits mandated by state law, your response to the NOP must be sent to the City at the 
earliest possible date, but not later than 30 calendar days after November 18, 2013 (the date the notice 
was first posted). Please submit comments to the City of Roseville no later than 5 p.m. on December 19, 
2013. Please provide written comments to:  

 
Mike Dour, Alternative Transportation Analyst  
City of Roseville  
401 Vernon Street  
Roseville, CA 95678  
Phone: (916) 746-1304 
Fax: (916) 746-1333 
Email: mdour@roseville.ca.us  


